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14th July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Breakfast Club 
 

With effect from September, there will be some small changes to how Breakfast Club payments are set 
up in your ParentPay account. 
 
If you purchase a membership for the first half term this will continue into the second half term so that 
you don’t need to sign up again.  However, payment for the next half term must be paid by the due 
date.  Failure to pay by the due date could result in your place being offered to someone else. 
 
The payments will be split into 6 instalments, as follows: 
 

Instalments 1: £17.50 01/09/2022 (September to half term) 

Instalments 2: £17.50 31/10/2022 (half term to Christmas holidays) 

Instalments 3: £16.50 04/01/2023 (Christmas holidays to half term) 

Instalments 4: £12.50 27/02/2023 (half term to Easter holidays) 

Instalments 5: £14.50 17/04/2023 (Easter holidays to Half term) 

Instalments 6: £17.00 05/06/2023 (Half term to summer holidays) 

 
You are able to book a place now in your ParentPay account. Places will remain to be allocated on a 
first come, first served basis and are limited.  If all spaces have been taken, please contact the school 
office at enquiries@thevillageprimary.org.uk or call 01642 676768 to be placed on a waiting list. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Peace. 
Administrator. 
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